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A meeting of the Department of English was held on 25th November, 2021 at 5:00 PM with the 

Teacher-in-Charge, Ms. Praveshika Mishra where all the members of the department were present 

except Dr. Manisha Mathur. 

Following are the Minutes of the Meeting: 

1. Ms. Praveshika Mishra commenced the meeting by welcoming all the members. She then 

stated that the Department has to procure the minutes of at least three department 

meetings per year for the last five years. She asked Dr. Kiranjeet Sethi and Dr. Suprita Jha to 

share newspaper clippings and videos of events held during their respective inchargeships. 

2. Ms. Mishra formed a team of two Department teachers, namely Dr. Ritu Saluja and Ms. 

Gurpreet Kaur to make PowerPoint presentations for work done in last five years. She also 

made a Technical Team with two teachers, namely Ms. Shweta Duseja and Ms. Hema Sen 

and asked them to appoint two students to work with them. 

3. These two teams were given the task of completion of Departmental data on the website 

with the help of department members. All the teachers were asked to update their 

individual profiles on the website. 

4. Ms. Mishra emphasized on the relevance of student interaction in times of online teaching 

to create a culture of inclusivity and urged all the teachers to take relevant steps to achieve 

the same.  

5. The department discussed about continuing Intensive Remedial English Classes for non-

fluent learners of English. 

6. Following suggestions were made by the faculty members to upgrade the departmental 

page on the college website: 

a. Include all the editions of Verbos Incendium. 

b. Upload soft copies of the books in the syllabus. 

c. Incorporate a Students’ Corner where students can share their feedback and 

responses about the events they participated in the college and outside. 

d. Include names of distinguished alumni from the Department. 

e. Write ups by superannuated teachers about their experience in college. 

f. Inclusion of the papers published by the faculty. 

g. Upload group projects done via academic mentoring. 

h. Add list of college/university toppers and the list of students who made it to MA 

(English). 

7. The meeting ended with discussion around the DCE papers to be offered to Semester 6 

students wherein all the teachers were asked to go through the syllabus and accordingly give 

their preferences for the coming semester that would begin in the first week of January. 

There being no other matter the meeting was brought to an end. 


